
The City of Mills and The Town of Bar Nunn will be having a public hearing on an exchange of vehicles.  
The Town of Bar Nunn, Wyoming, has a 1980 GMC 7000 gasoline engine brush truck which has an 
approximate value of $2,5000 and said truck is surplus to the Town of Bar Nunn’s needs.  The City of 
Mills, Wyoming, has a 2004 Ford F-450 two wheel drive ambulance that has an approximate value of 
$2,500.00.  The Town of Bar Nunn has need of an ambulance for its Volunteer Fire Department and The 
City of Mills has need of a brush truck for its Combination Fire Department. The City of Mills will hold 
their public hearing on May 25th, 2021 at 7:00pm at the City Hall in Mills.  The Town of Bar Nunn will 
hold their public hearing on May 18th,  2021 at 7:00pm at the Bar Nunn Town Hall. If there are any 
questions concerning this swap of vehicles please contact Christine Trumbull at 307-234-6679 or Donna 
at 307-237-7269. Comments can be made at the public hearing.   
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